
 

Public Notice 
 

 
 
Strete Parish Council has submitted their plan proposal to South Hams District Council for 
their designated Neighbourhood Development Plan Area, in accordance with the 
Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended). 
 
South Hams District Council is consulting residents and other interested stakeholders on 
the plan proposal for the Strete Parish Neighbourhood Development Plan Area.  

Consultation will run for 6 weeks between Friday 8th February 2018 and Friday 22nd March 
2018.  

To view the full plan proposal please visit 
https://www.southhams.gov.uk/article/3882/Neighbourhood-Development-Plans-and-
Orders 

or if you wish to view a hard copy of the plan contact the Parish Council.   

You can comment by emailing us at neighbourhood.planning@swdevon.gov.uk, or send 
us your response in writing to: Neighbourhood Planning, South Hams District Council, 
Follaton House, Plymouth Road, Totnes, TQ9 5NE. 

Please make any representations to the Council by 22nd March 2018.  

 

 

If you wish to be notified of the local planning authority’s decision under Regulation 19 (the 
outcome of the independent examination of the plan), please clearly request this when you 
make comment. 

  
Please note: Any comments made about the proposed plan area cannot be treated as confidential and 

may be made publicly available at the Council’s offices and on the website.  Your personal information will 
be held securely by South Hams District Council for the above purpose, in accordance with the Data 
Protection Act 1998.  
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